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December 26, 1957

Dr. Ralph D. Winter
Apartado 2240
San Jose, Costa Rica

Dear Ralph:

I have enjoyed receiving your news letters and copies of the
pictures which you have been sending to your supporting churches.
The latest one to arrive is a picture of a Guatemalan family
showing Marta, whose life I understand was saved by the nurse at the
Mam Center. I am sure that your friends must be thrilled by
receiving all these fine pictures that you have been sending.

Dr. Marcel Pradervand, Secretary of the World Presbyterian
Alliance, has written asking whether we have any pictures showing
the progress of evangelical work in Latin America. He would like
to put any such pictures that we may have in an exhibit which is
to be held in Brussels in the spring. I do not know the exact date.

I am sure that some of your pictures taken in Guatemala and
possibly some in Costa Rica might be just what Dr. Pradervand wants.
Do you have a collection of contact prints that you could send us
so that we could make selection? Better still perhaps if you could
make a selection yourself and then you could send them up to us. In
any case, we would be willing to pay the cost.

We hope to get some pictures of other parts of Latin America
alsoo.

With very best wishes for the New Year,

Sincerely yours,

w' gwﬁﬁa%w

W. Stanley Rycroft
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Dictated by Dr. Rycroft;
signed in his absence

INTO ALL THE WORLD TOGETHER in Evangelism, Education, Theological and Lay Training, Medical Service, Student Work, Litera-
ture and Lliteracy, Broadcasting and Films, Community Services, Interchurch Aid, Relief and Rehabilitation, Interchange of

Missionaries and Fraternal Workers.




